
31.12.2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Class 5 January 2022 

I have recently been informed by Mr Hearsey that he has decided not to take up his position in Class 5 in January. As 
you may imagine, we are hugely disappointed that he has left the school and our Year 6 children in a somewhat 
difficult position with only a short while to secure suitably experienced teaching staff. 

With understandable concern for our Year 6 children and their continued provision, we have been lucky to appoint Mr. 
Stewart from January 2022. He is a very experienced practitioner and is looking forward to meeting both the children 
and parents. His first concern is settling everyone in following the Christmas break and driving their learning forward 
through the remainder of the academic year. 

Mr. Stewart will initially start with us on a Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday before moving full-time as soon as possible. 
A combination of Mrs Gharu (Assistant Head) Mr Jones (HLTA) and myself will also work alongside the class to ensure 
they receive the necessary support in school. 

I wanted to write out and inform you prior to starting back at school in January. I will meet with Class 5 as soon as they 
return to make them aware of the arrangements moving forward. 

Yours faithfully, 

Adam Ames 

Headteacher 
Crudgington Primary School 


